
Public Transport Working Group 

Trent Barton have now responded to our meeting request and a meeting has been 
arranged for the 8th. October. The object is to investigate why the Spira service was 
withdrawn and what would be required to re-instate it, to discuss the unreliability of the 
remaining bus service and to investigate the possibility of improving and adding to our 
bus services by varying existing routes. 

A petition is being circulated by a member who uses the 141 service regularly and lives 
in Brand Court. When there are sufficient signatures it’s intended to contact Gloria de 
Piero and invite her to a meeting at Brand Court to hear residents’ concerns so as to 
increase publicity for our cause. 

The possibility of approaching Stagecoach has been discussed with view to inviting them 
to vary the route of their existing service from Huthwaite to Tibshelf and Chesterfield to 
turn in Stanton Hill so as to provide a regular service for Teversal. 

Mike Vardy. 
Forum Chair. 

Designated under the Localism Act 2011 to represent the people of Skegby, Stanton Hill and Teversal 

Teversal, Stanton Hill & Skegby 
Neighbourhood Forum 

www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org

http://www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org
http://www.tssneighbourhoodplan.org

